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Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Arms Service Division 
Ilion, New York 13357 

Dear Sir, 

5530 Parkhill Court 
Baton Rouge, La. 70816 
Nov. 16, 1983 

I· recently purchased a Remington Model 700 BDL rifle 
in a 25-06 caliber. The serial number is B6425005. I am 
very disappointed that the bolt lock type safety is no 
longer used on this rifle. My style of huntting requires 
this type of safety. 

I have several Model 700 rifles and it appears 
that the bolt lock safety switch on the older rifles will 
inter-change with the newer type safety switch. It this 
is true, I would .like to purchase the bolt lock type 
safety switch for my new Remington 25-06 Rifle. 

COD. 
You can either bill me for the switch or mail it 
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